
NOTICE 
ARANSAS COUNTY 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18, 2018@ 5:00PM 

OPEN HOUSE FOR THE ARANSAS COUNTY COURTHOUSE 

2840 HIGHWAY 35 NORTH, ROCKPORT, TEXAS 

NOTICE: Aransas County has announced an Open House for the Courthouse to be held on Wednesday, 
April 18 2018, at the Aransas County Courthouse, 2840 Highway 35 North, Rockport, Texas. 

This is not a County Commissioners' Court meeting; however, a quorum of County Commissioners and Staff 
may be present at this event. 

This notice is posted for informational purposes only. For further information on this event, please contact Latisha 
Murphy, Administrative Assistant to the County Judge, at 361-790-0101 or via e-mail at 
lmurphy@aransascounty.org. 
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VALERIE K. AMASON 
COUNTY CLERK. ARANSAS CO., TEXAS 

This notice was posted on Friday, April 6, 2018 at pm upon receiving notice that Aransas County 
Commissioners and Staff may be attending. This notice will remain posted until after the Open House for the 
Aransas County Courthouse on April 18, 2018. 

Valerie K. Amason, County Clerk 


